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July 26, 2021 

To: Members of the Board of Directors 

From: Andrea West, Interim Clerk of the Board  

Subject: State Legislative Status Report 

Legislative and Communications Committee Meeting of July 15, 2021   

Present: Directors Bartlett, Hennessey, Hernandez, Murphy, Sidhu, 
and Wagner 

 Absent: Director Delgleize 
 
 

Committee Vote 
 
Following the discussion on this item, no action was taken on this receive and 
file for information item. 
 
Staff Recommendation 
 
Receive and file as an information item. 
 
Committee Discussion 
 
On June 23, 2021, pursuant to the Orange County Transportation Authority 
2021-2022 State Legislative Platform, a letter of support signed by                                         
Chairman Do was sent on AB 917 (Bloom, D-Santa Monica), legislation which 
expands the authorization for transit agencies statewide to use camera 
technology to discourage illegal parking in transit-only lanes and transit stops.  
Based on Committee concerns about amendments that were made to the bill 
on July 7, 2021, after the Orange County Transportation Authority’s support 
letter was sent, OCTA will no longer actively support AB 917. 
 


